
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
5th December 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our Christmas Party for Reception, Year 1 and 2 will be held on Thursday 21st  
December in the afternoon. 
 
We would like to invite your child to wear a party outfit if they would like to and they can 
come to school wearing this. 
 
As well as party games we will be taking part in the St Leonard’s Hospice Reindeer Rush so 
as part of their outfit please could they wear suitable shoes for running/walking. 
 
We would also like to give the children a treat. Please could we ask them to bring in a 
multipack of one of the following to share, at some point during the week leading up to the 
party: 
 
Crisps - individually wrapped packets 
Biscuits - individually wrapped (e.g. kitkat/penguins) (no nuts please) 
Drinks - individual cartons of fruit juice (no fizzy drinks please) 
 
We may also have a special visitor coming during the morning whilst we meet the 
real reindeer….. 
 
 
Thank you, 
The EYFS and KS1 team 
 
 

 

 


